
Dear All, 

I have been asked to circulate the following by the family of Rachel Attrill, please could you include it in your Church 
notices on Sunday: 

Rachel Attrill, a long standing member of Rookley Methodist Church, passed away peacefully on September 12th. The 
funeral will be held at Quay St Methodist Church, Newport, on Friday September 29th at 1.00pm and her friends are 

most welcome to attend. 

Best Wishes 

Jane Dronfield 

Circuit Administrator 

 

 


